
TRIDENT/CS/2025
April 04, 2025

Surveillance Department
National Stock Exchange of India Limited
Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, G Block Bandra Kurla Complex,
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051
Scrip Code: TRIDENT

Sub: Reply to NSE Email dated April 03, 2025 for increase in Volume

With reference to the above captioned subject, we hereby state that currently, the Company is not
aware of any such information or event which is significant and/ or price sensitive, which the
Company may need to disseminate to investors for their information.

We further request you to note that since the shares of the Company are freely traded on the Stock
Exchanges and the price is purely market driven, the Company will not be in a position to comment
on the movement in its share price/volume.

The Company has consistently been complying with the provisions of the SEBI LODR Regulations and
making requisite disclosures in a timely manner and will continue to do so in accordance with the
applicable regulations.

This is for your information and records.

Thanking you,

Yours Faithfully,
For Trident Limited

[Sushil Sharma]
Company Secretary
ICSI Membership No F6535

Disclaimer :- The details of the authorised signatories are uploaded on the official website of the Company. You
may authenticate the authority of the signatory before relying upon the contents of this communication by visiting
https://www.tridentindia.com/authority-matrix/ or may write to us on corp@tridentindia.com.
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